
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

SIKSHA-BHAVANA 

 

Invitation to Visva-Bharati Chemistry Alumni Lecture Series 

To our beloved/respected Alumni (Chemistry Department, Visva-Bharati) 

 

The Department of Chemistry, Siksha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, planned to organize “Visva-Bharati 

Chemistry Alumni Lecture Series” regularly from July 2021. Under this auspicious occasion, the 

undersigned is pleased to invite our alumni now working in various Universities/Institutes/Research 

Laboratories/Industries/any other Organizations and Farms in India and abroad to deliver 

talks/lectures for our students and research scholars. This is strongly believed such extended 

activities would strengthen the all-around rapport and interaction among the elders and the 

youngers.  

The undersigned also strongly believes to have a massive response from our distinguished Alumni, 

and they will participate spontaneously to make the event successful.   

Please write to the undersigned at head.chemistry@visva-bharati.ac.in/goutam.brahmachari@visva-

bharati.ac.in for arranging your talks.  

Take care and stay safe. 

Thanks and regards, 

Sincerely, 

 

                    26.06.2021 

 (Dr. Goutam Brahmachari) 

        Professor & Head,  

Chemistry Department, Visva-Bharati 
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